
From: Luis Izzo <Luis.Izzo@ablawyers.com.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 4 March 2020 2:56 PM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2014/237 - Miscellaneous Award 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 

 

We act for ABI/NSWBC in relation to the above proceedings. 

 

Our clients have reviewed the decision handed down by the Full Bench on 12 February 

2020. Although ABI and NSWBC respectfully maintain their view that it is preferable to 

retain clause 4.3 of the existing Miscellaneous Award, our clients have no further 

submissions in response to the Full Bench’s decision of 12 February 2020. 

 

Our clients note that ACCI has today filed submissions in response to the 12 February 

2020 decision and support the submissions filed by ACCI. 

 

Should you have any queries in relation to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact 

our office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Luis Izzo 
Managing Director – Sydney Workplace 

Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 
140 Arthur Street North Sydney NSW 2060 
Dir: +612 9458 7640 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 | Mob: 0408 109 622  

Tel: +612 9458 7005 | Web: www.ablawyers.com.au |  LinkedIn 
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